
Update April 24, 2025 

  

Dear WBHS Families, 

Please see important information below. 

1. Parent Teacher booking link. Please see the link below to book a time with 

teachers at parent teacher next week. 

          Booking Link 

          https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/vqypx  

  

2. West Bedford Theatre Production 2025-26 school year.  West Bedford 
High School is excited to announce that next school year, we will be putting on 

our very first theatre production to showcase the many skills and talents of our 
students. This performance will highlight the creativity, hard work, and 

dedication of our students, and we can’t wait to share it with our community. 
We look forward to bringing together students, teachers, and families for an 
unforgettable experience that celebrates the vibrant spirit of our school. Stay 

tuned for more details – we can’t wait to see you there! If you have any 
questions or are interested in helping out, please email Rebecca Engram at 

rengram@hrce.ca  

  

3. From: Madeline Symonds Middle School Fundraiser event.  In support of 
our grade 8 trip to Quebec, MSMS is holding a Giant Yard Sale in our gym on 

Saturday, April 26 from 9:00am to 2:00pm. There will also be some silent 
auction items to bid on. 

  

Sincerely, 

WBH Admin team 
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